
 

Next step for BAMC 

May 12, 2020 

 

Hello all, 
 
For those who missed it or just want to see it again, the Q&A meeting today was 
recorded. You can find it at http://cern.ch/go/s7zs.  
 
The next, immediate and important step is to fill out the doodle poll for culminating 
videoconferences: 

• For teachers with students, https://doodle.com/poll/3664bms8um2yisfz 
• For individuals, https://doodle.com/poll/8g6szqp5v8pkzi9h. 

The deadline is the end of the day UTC tomorrow (Wed 13 May), so please do this very 
soon. 
 
Why this is important: 

• Your data sets will be organized by your videoconference choice. You must 
fill out the doodle to get data. (If you will not join any videoconference, please 
choose the "Send-Cannot attend" button in the doodle poll - or email me.) 

• There are limited spaces per videoconference, so you need to reserve a place 
before they are gone. 

To understand all of the steps, please go to the Teacher Launch page 
at http://cern.ch/go/KtX6. Look at the Timeline and Progress for May 2020 section to get 
the big picture of where we are and what we will do. To understand the whole process, 
read the How it works section. You will find a lot of other resources there as well!  
 
As always, please send your questions and comments! 
 
Thank you and stay well, 
 
Ken  
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